
Dear Kristi, 

 

Stop The Vendetta Against Gun Owners. 

The February “short session,” which was sold to Oregonians as a way to deal with 

nothing but budget issues, is being used to ram through more of Michael 

Bloomberg’s wish list. 

Every effort will be made by the anti-gun majority to rush through more dangerous 

restrictions on gun rights with as little public input as possible.   

It’s clear that the majority in Salem is determined to continue their vendetta 

against Oregon gun owners.  I certainly hope you will not be assisting them. 

Senate Bill 1551 has no purpose except as a tool of harassment and 

vindictiveness.  It offers no intervention or services for people who are in a 

genuine mental health crisis and does nothing to stop truly dangerous people from 

hurting themselves or others. 

It does not take dangerous people off the street or deny them access to any of 

countless ways to kill or injure. It is purely a cynical attack on the rights of 

Oregonians through secret tribunals with no due process. 

HB 4147 strips Oregonians of the only safeguard they have against the faulty OSP 

database failures.  Under this bill the State Police will be allowed to deny a lawful 

transfer literally forever. 

Michael Bloomberg’s millions have done significant damage to Oregon.  Most 

counties opposed the last bill he paid to have passed here. (SB 941) I strongly urge 

you to avoid tearing Oregon apart with more vendetta driven legislation. 

respectfully submitted, 

wally west 
 


